
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

THRIVE Week – Information for Year 12 Students 

Friday 5th July:  

Please note Year 12 students are offsite attending their Retreat on Thursday 4th July. 

Year 12 students are to select 2 industry panels/information sessions and 1 half hour session (after SATAC 
presentation) for THRIVE Week on Friday 5th July.  

These selections can also include a 15min booking for a 1:1 career counselling session with either University of 
Adelaide, Flinders University, University of South Australia, or TAFE SA.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


